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4872-4645-2379, v. 1 
{ASF4872-4645-2379;1/05740.000015/} 

January 9, 2024 

Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 

Re: WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy 
Dockets UE-220066, UG-220067, and UG-210918 (Consolidated) 

Dear Executive Director Hunter: 

Please be advised that the Puyallup Tribe of Indians (“Tribe”) will not be participating in the 
evidentiary hearing scheduled for January 18, 2024.  The Tribe’s intervention in this matter is limited to 
issues related to the Tacoma LNG Settlement. Because the evidentiary hearing scheduled for January 18 
is to address matters related to the Revenue Requirement Settlement, it is outside of the scope of the 
Tribe’s participation.  
 

Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

OGDEN MURPHY WALLACE, P.L.L.C. 
 
 
 
/s/ Andrew S. Fuller 
Andrew Fuller 

cc: Service List 
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